
 

The aim of the English Speaking Club is to help students overcome 

difficulties in the process of learning English, to foster and to enhance 

English proficiency for all students of Nguyen Hien High School. The 

club meetings usually take place with the participation of a large 

number of enthusiastic students. Joining the club, students have the 

opportunity to improve the basic skills such as listening, speaking, 

reading, and writing. Among them, the two skills, listening and 

speaking, are particularly paid attention to because these are two 

important skills to assist students to be able to communicate well in real 

situations. 

The first benefit of joining our speaking club is the environment to practice your English - where 

people have passion for English and have the same goals as you do. During the course, you can 

comfortably improve your abilities by practicing with your friends, as well as with the 

experienced and enthusiastic teachers from the English Department. Regularly and continuously 

speaking English, listening to English, role-playing in English, singing English songs, 

communicating in English ... make club members no longer hesitate to speak English, become 

confident and use English fluently. 

 

 

 

 

Groups are giving their presentations 

Our speaking club brings people with similar goals together to enhance the necessary English 

skills. We are a team consisting of passionate people with the goal: "Let’s help one another to 

advance”. 

Our English Speaking Club opens at 9:00 a.m every Saturday morning. Hopefully, the club will 

receive your enthusiastic participation. 

Below are some activities that our club members usually have. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

     Groups are answering the presenters’ questions  



Students are discussing in groups 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are English speaking club members! 


